
 

Hans van der Wal 
Barrister 
027 787 8052 
Hans@Hansvanderwal.co.nz 
 
Walker Street Chambers 
DX WX11109 
Christchurch 
Also at 14 Queen Street 
Blenheim 
 

 
 

1 
 

12 August 2022 

 

Tasman District Council 

Private Bag 4 

Richmond 7050 

 

Att: Phil Doole 

 

By email: phil.doole@tasman.govt.nz 

 

Dear Phil 

Motueka Aerodrome OLS and District Plan Rules  - Your Correspondence of 10 August 2022 

1. I am in receipt of your letter to me of 10 August 2022 in relation to the above matter.  

2. As you are aware, I act for Ruru Building Ltd in relation to its consent applications RM210785 

RM210786.  While your letter expresses a view as to the reasonableness of part of the 

Request for Further Information for those applications, it in no way signals that it is a formal 

response to the provision of further information by my client under my cover letter of 15 

March 2022.   

3. I therefore still await the formal response from the Council to the provision of that 

information and my cover letter.  I note that the repeated invitations to the s42A processing 

officer to meet and discuss the further information remain unanswered.   

4. My client is also further reviewing the documentation you sent regarding the purported 

exercise of Clause 20A of the First Schedule Resource Management Act 1991.   

5. In the interim it reserves its position regarding the effect of the purported exercise of Clause 

20A and the reasonableness of the further information request.    

Yours Faithfully 

 

Hans van der Wal 

Barrister   

 

mailto:phil.doole@tasman.govt.nz

